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Thursday 20 August 2020  

Coming Up 
Saturday 29 August PTA Trivia Night  ​–​ postponed ​–​ date to be confirmed 
31 Aug – 2 Sept Year 6 Camp – to be confirmed next week  
Thursday 24 Sept School disco 
 

 
What an amazing job everyone is doing! The students seem to have settled             
right back into distance learning ​– isn’t it so much easier the second time              
around? I have touched base with teachers, and they also seem to be going              
well ​– enjoying Zoom contact with their classes, responding to questions and            
coming up with creative ideas to engage your children at home. I certainly             
hope you are all going well too.  
 
I know we are all awaiting the update from the government tomorrow with             
bated breath and with fingers crossed that we can move to Level 2 soon. In               
the meantime, please read the requests for information below and remember           
to keep an eye on the website for updates.  
 

Community Survey​ - PLEASE  click on this ​link​ or scan the QR code 
A reminder that the Board wants to hear from you. This may well have come off                
your radar with us going into lockdown the evening we put this in the newsletter.               
Your input on various topics is welcomed and is a vital perspective to inform              
decision-making in the school. The survey will now close ​Friday 4th September.            
The survey will take ​10–15 minutes ​to complete. We suggest that parents spend             
some time together discussing the questions and responding.  
 
We will be back in contact about the planned Chinese community meeting; in the              

meantime, please complete the survey if you possibly can.  
 
Learning Supervision at school  
We have a small number of students who are receiving learning supervision at school as their parents                 
are essential workers. If you need to go to work and cannot work from home, please complete this form                   
so I can confirm staffing for our learning bubble at school.   ​Learning Supervision 24 - 28 August 
 
Moving to Level 2 
Once we move to Level 2, the school will again be open and all students should attend unless they have                    
a medical condition that would put them at risk. We will reinstigate the check-in process at the gate for                   
parents who MUST come on site (our preference is that you leave them at the school gate). 
We will be insisting on appropriate health measures: 

● Regular washing of hands, and always before eating 
● Hand sanitiser at main entrances 
● Face masks are not mandatory but many of us are wearing them now so please feel welcome to                  

supply your child with them 
 
I will be back in touch once we know more.   In the meantime, take care and keep safe​   –  ​Alison 
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